Executive Board

David Anderson, President
Kelly Butts, Vice-President
Roy Smith, Treasurer
Roy Smith, Newsletter Editor
Roy Smith, Membership

Steve Bickerton, Jr, E-Board member

Beth Emery, E-Board member
Jill LaMonica, E-Board
Mary Lou Linn, E-Board member
Dan Magoon, E-Board member
Patty McMahon, E-Board b
Loretta Philbrick, E-Board member
Mary Shea, E-Board member
Sean Weir, E-Board member
Lauren Woods, E-Board member
Lisa Zinck, E-Board member

Support Local
Businesses

ADAMS CORNER CAFE & BUTCHER SHOP
ADAMS FISH MARKET
ADAMS VILLAGE INS AGENCY
AIDANS BARBER SHOP
AMLEGION OLD DORCH POST #5
ANNE FOLEY INSURANCE B
BLASI'S CAFE/FAT BELLY DELI BOSTON
FIREFIGHTERS CREDIT UNION BOSTON
FIREFIGHTERS LOCAL #7138
BOYCE PLASTERING
CARPENTERSLOCAL6T
CEDAR GROVE CEMETERY
CEDAR GROVE GARDENS
COLLEGE HYPE /SPORTSWEAR
COUNCILOR FRANK BAKER
CUTTING LOOSE
DRIVE-IN PAINT MART INC
EASCARE AMBULANCE
EIREPUB
ELLIOT PHYSICAL THERAPY
FANCY SALON
FINNEGAN & ASSOCIATES
GREENHILLS BAKERY
HAIR IMAGE
HARBORPOINT LIQUORS
J.P.PLASTERING
JOE GLYNN CLEANERS INC
JOHN . MCKEON POST AMVETS #146
K. DOHERTY CONSTRUCTION
KERRY CONSTRUCTION, INC
LOHMAR INTERIORS
LOPEZ THE FLORIST
LANDMARK PUBLIC HOUSE
LUCY'S AMERICAN TAVERN
LYNN'S SPA
MAUREEN CONNOLLY REAL ESTATE
MEMBERS PLUS CREDIT UNION
MILTON CHIROPRACTIC
MOLINARI'S PIZZA
MT WASHINGTON BANK
MURFHY PAINTING & WALLPAPERING
NEIGHBORHOOD PHOTO NEWS
NEPONSET CIRCLE CAR WASH
REPONSET GULF
NEW ENGLAND MILLWORK
(FCONNOR & SON FUNERAL HOME
O'SULLIVAN HOCKEY
PATRICK KEADY CONSTRUCTION
P§ GOURMET COFFEE
REGINA M. HUGHES LAW OFFICES
REPDANIEL J. HUNT
REPDAN CULLINAME
REP LINDA DORCENA FORRY
SUPREME LIQUORS
THE INDUSRY
THE MUFFLERMAN
TRAVERSE INS, AGENCY
VILLAGE TOUCH
WINDY CITY PIZZA
WUMB RADIO 919

To join by mail send your check:
Business $20 Individual $10

CEDAR LINE

The Cedar Grove Civic Association

The Cedar Grove Civic Association
April Meeting
will be held on
Tuesday, April 10th, 2018 @ 7 pm
Fr. Lane Hall (St. Brendan’s Church)

Addressing the CGCA:

Representative Nick Collins
[ 1

Neighborhood News & Notes

We have open seats on CGCA Executive Committee to Fill

So please step up and help!

Mayor Martin J. Walsh and the Boston Parks and the Recreation
Department will host the 19th Annual Neighborhood Coffee Hour
Series from 9:30 to 10:30 am on Wednesday, April 25 at the Martin
Playground, 95 Myrtlebank Ave in Dorchester. Enjoy coffee and
breakfast treats from Dunkin' Donuts and fresh fruit from Whole
Foods Market. Each family will receive a flowering plant from the
City's greenhouses as a gift from Mayor Walsh and residents will be
eligible to win raffle prizes from Dunkin' Donuts.

Saturday May 5th at 9am - is the Dorchester area "Love Your
Block" neighborhood cleanup. We need volunteers to come help
clean up the planters by the Adams Village Clock and the
surrounding area. Email to let us know you can help
cedargrovecivic@gmail.com

Welcome to Patrick Fandel who will be Mayor Walsh's new
Dorchester liaison with the city’s Office of Neighborhood Services.
Pat is a Boston College High School graduate who lives in Lower
Mills. He graduated in Spring of 2017 from the Catholic University
of America in Washington DC with a Bachelor of Arts in Political
Science and History. The neighborhood liaisons are frequent faces
at our monthly meetings, acting as point people for the Mayor’s
office and working with other city departments to deliver services to
their representative areas. Our thanks to Savin Hill resident Dave
Cotter, who held the Dorchester post since Fall 2015, as he has
transitions over to the Department of Neighborhood Development.

4th Annual "One Boston Day" on April 15th encourages civic
participation in acts of goodwill. One Boston Day is an opportunity
for businesses and organizations to come together and volunteer on
neighborhood projects like the Martin Richards Foundation clean
up with the Ashmont-Adams Neighborhood Association.
#OneBostonDay Learn about projects at www.onebostonday.org

Congratulations Frank! This year's April 26th DOTFEST
fundraiser to benefit DotHouse Health Center will honor Frank
Doyle, former Executive Director of Boston HealthNet Inc. (BHN)
and current Chairman of the Boston Public Health Commission and
Board of Health. Throughout his more than twenty plus years of
leadership in health care at BHN to his work throughout Boston, the
state and the nation, Frank has devoted his career to supporting
healthier communities.

Nomination Time for the Good Neighbor and Good
Business Awards (Form on Reverse)
Please Join at https://cedargrovecivic.com/become-a-member/

Cedar Grove Civic Assoc. /o Roy Smith
27 Saranac St #3, Dorchester, MA 02122

www. CedarGroveCivic.com
www.twitter.com/CedarGroveCivic - www.facebook.com/CedarGroveCivic



THE CEDARLINE - THE CEDAR GROVE CIVIC ASSOCIATION - April,

2018

2018 CGCA Scholarship Donations

Please note that we will be accepting nominations for CGCA Scholarships for
students from Cedar Grove that are attending schools from kindergarten to
College. The awards are 3250 and the CGCA is seeking donors to fund the
Scholarships. Donors will be invited to present Scholarships to the winners
selected by the CGCA. Please send donations & contact information to the
CGCA Treasurer:

Roy Smith
27 Saranac St. #3
Dorchester, MA 02122

2018 CGCA Scholarship Nominations

Members in good standing, with dues paid prior to the May meeting, will be invited
to nominate scholarship candidates in May. Members do not need to be related to the
nominee. Scholarship winners will be contacted prior to the June CGCA meeting,
when the scholarships will be presented.

2018 CEDAR GROVE CIVIC ASSOCIATION

Good Business & Good Neighbor Nomination Form
Here's vour chance to recognize the true champions of Dorchester with the Good Neighbor and Good
Business Awards. Each year, the Cedar Grove Civic A ssodation recognizes one or more citizens and a
business for their contributions to the Cedar Grove community. Winners will be contacted prior to the
May 8th 7pm CGCA meeting in the Lower Hall of St. Brendan’s Church where presentations will be
made.

We have several options for you to submit your nominations* by the April 27" deadline.
Email vour nomination to ced argrovecivic@gmail.com
Submit a nomination on our web page CedarGroveCivic.org
Bring you nomination to the April 10® meeting
Or mail it to: CGCA Rov Smith, 27 Saranac Street #3, Dorchester, MA 02122
. ®*Please note that ro nominare, you must be a dues-paying member good standing.

Name of Member Nominating:

Your phone# or email:

Person or Business being Nominated:

Their phone# or email:

Circle which award you are nominating them for: Good Neighbor or Good Business
(you can nominate one Good Neighbor and one Good Business)

Tell us why this person or business should be recognized:




